
Village of Millington Planning Commission 

Regular Meeting: October 18, 2016 
 

CALL TO ORDER:  The meeting was called to order at 6:04 p.m. in the Village Council Chambers by 

Vice Chairman Bob Koeltzow. 

 

ROLL CALL:   
Present: Vice Chairman Bob Koeltzow, Secretary Barbara Maxfield, Robert Wager, Gailan Reinert, and 

Barry Bremer. 

Absent: Chairman Ted Wager, Jody Dean, and Shannon Bonadurer. 

 

MINUTES:  September 20, 2016 minutes were tabled. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT:  None. 

 

OLD BUSINESS:  
1. The council did not adopt the 2012 International Property Maintenance Code. Gailan Reinert will 

follow up on this with the village attorney. 

2. Progress on the Center Street Project was discussed. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: None. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

Lonnie Kester has donated 9-1/2 acres to the Millington School District behind the high school to Barnes 

Road. 

 

ADJOURNMENT:  Motion by Barry Bremer, seconded by Robert Wager to adjourn. MOTION 

CARRIED. Meeting adjourned at 6:15 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted by 

Barbara Maxfield, Planning Commission Secretary 

UNAPPROVED 

 

 

 

Village of Millington Planning Commission 

Regular Meeting: Nov. 15, 2016 
 

The meeting was canceled by Chairman Ted Wager on Nov. 15, 2016 at 2:05 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted by 

Barbara Maxfield, Planning Commission Secretary 

Unapproved 


